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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Kelly Doty

Phone: 847.390.1738

E-mail: kelly@dls.net

Senior-bilities: Embrace the Possibilities
Date:  Friday, October 9, 2009
Time:  11:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.

Place:  Holiday Inn O’Hare

 5615 N. Cumberland Avenue


 Chicago, Illinois 60631

The National Federation of the Blind of Illinois (NFBI) will host Senior-bilities: Embrace the Possibilities on Friday, October 9, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. The fair will be held at the Holiday Inn O’Hare in Chicago, Illinois. Cost is $10 per person for those who register by September 18. If space is still available, tickets may be purchased for $15 after the September 18th deadline. Lunch will be provided.
The NFBI Senior Fair for those who are losing vision aims to expose seniors the strategies that will enable them to continue living independent lives and provide them with needed information and resources. Participants will learn about books on tape, newspapers over the telephone and accessible voting machines, magnification devices and talking computers. Demonstration stations will include techniques for the kitchen and handling finances, as well as some helpful aids and appliances available to make life more accessible. In addition, there will be an interesting mix of exhibitors from the Chicago area that will have an array of information and displays of interest to seniors losing vision and their families. 

Americans are living longer, and vision loss occurs more frequently among those who are older. More than 50 percent of the seventy thousand plus individuals who become blind in this country each year are over the age of sixty-five. The training these seniors need ---general adjustment to blindness, independent living skills, Braille--- is not readily available to them. NFBI President Patti Chang states, “This seminar reaches out to an under-served population with a positive message about vision loss.”
For additional information or to obtain a registration form for Senior-bilities: Embrace the Possibilities contact Kelly Doty at 847.390.1738 or kelly@dls.net. Registration forms may also be downloaded from www.nfbofillinois.org.
ABOUT NFBI

The National Federation of the Blind of Illinois has nearly 300 members throughout the state. There are five local chapters located in the Chicago, Kankakee, Moline, Jacksonville, and Belleville areas. The NFBI works to achieve security, opportunity, and equality for all blind and visually impaired people within the state. Through our programs, such as the NFBI Senior Fair, we promote a positive philosophy about blindness. The alternative techniques and strategies we learn from each other enable us to lead independent, productive, and enjoyable lives. 

